Dear

Thank you for taking the time to get back to us about your experiences with Long Covid. 

Placement Student and I are pre-reg Master’s students on placement with the CSP, and we are currently developing a resource for student and newly qualified physiotherapists to help them better understand Long Covid in adults. 

Hearing about your experiences would help enormously to frame the resource in to a more meaningful and humanised context.

If you are happy, we would like to have a chat with you over Zoom to hear your story, and ask you a few questions about your experiences with Long Covid. 

We would like to record the Zoom call, if you consent to this, the idea of which is make sure we are accurately representing your experiences in our final resource in the form of anonymised quotes. We will not share or publish the recording itself, and we will not publish any of your contributions to the final resource without your prior approval.

If you are happy to chat to us, please could you let us know if you are free any time on Tuesday 3rd, Wednesday 4th, or Thursday 5th August, and we can set up a Zoom call with you. If you are unable to do any of these dates, please do let us know and we can see if we can fit a meeting in on another date.

Our supervisors for this project are Educator 1 (address@csp.org.uk) and Educator 2 (address@csp.org.uk). If you have any feedback or comments that you would like to pass on to them, please feel free to contact them at any time.

Again, thank you very much for your time, and we look forward to hearing back from you.

Best wishes,

Hannah Fairris and Placement Student
